
Are you an educator looking for activities such as mock trials or other 
civic education opportunities for your students?

Join us for an informative session about bringing civic education  
opportunities to students.

The session will highlight the Michigan Center for Civic Education’s 
Mock Trial and We the People programs as well as the State Bar 
of Michigan Face of Justice program (modeled after the National 
Association of Women Judges “Color of Justice” program). 

Register for the virtual event now! 

If you have any questions contact Michelle Erskine at merskine@michbar.org or 517-346-6316.

VIRTUAL
Civic Education 
Opportunities 
Open House
for Educators

June 17 at 4:30 p.m.

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMvde2rqjsrH9SAaMzqEvQ1bEiHqR-QhbAg
mailto:merskine@michbar.org 

